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25 October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Moving Forward in 2022 
 
On behalf of the committee I write this letter to let you know how Leisure Time will 
change next year.  After two very difficult years, an aging and diminishing number of 
volunteers, it was agreed to review how we could move forward into 2022.   
 

• The decision has been made that Leisure Time will no longer be a full day 
program.   

• The new program will be a delicious afternoon tea starting at 2pm and 
finishing at 3.30pm.  

• The afternoon tea will be held on the first Monday of the month 
• It will start in February and go through to December.   
• For those who need transport, drivers will be available to pick you up and take 

you back home. 
• In keeping with Government regulations we shall need proof that you have 

had two covid 19 vaccinations. 
• The cost of this program will be a gold coin donation. 

 
The committee are thrilled to offer this opportunity for our guests to gather and chat 
and we look forward to you continuing to be part of our Leisure Time program. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Susan Karoly 
Leisure Time Coordinator 
on behalf of the Leisure Time Committee 


